
 

 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
 
Paul Huumala joins Delta Computer Systems as Applications Engineer 

February 26, 2018 – Battle Ground, WA.  Delta Computer Systems, Inc., a leader in 
motion control products, is pleased to announce the addition of Paul Huumala, 
Applications Engineer in the Motion Control group.   

Mr. Huumala brings a wealth of practical experience with 
robotics hardware and software to his position at Delta.  
His strong background in manufacturing automation is an 
asset to Delta’s customers.  Paul has been spending his 
time at Delta gaining technical knowledge and 
experience with the RMC family of motion control 
products, and assisting customers with phone and on-
site support.  Paul will also be an important part of 
Delta’s Training personnel. 

Paul’s industry experience with mechanical design, 
machine programming, troubleshooting, and customer 
service are a valuable addition to the Motion Control 
group.  These skills will be very helpful in supporting 
Delta’s customers with their unique design problems.  He 

holds a B.S. in Mechanical Engineering from South Dakota State University in 
Brookings, South Dakota. 
 
"We are excited to introduce Paul as the most recent addition to the technical support 
and training team” stated Steve Nylund, CEO of Delta Computer Systems, Inc.   

Nylund added, “Paul’s skills will help Delta to continue to offer the responsive, 
knowledgeable product support that our customers have come to expect and enjoy.” 

About Delta: For more than 35 years, Delta has supplied motion controllers and other industrial products that enable 
better performing machines. Delta's RMC Motion Controllers are used for hydraulic, pneumatic and electric closed-
loop control in a wide array of single and multi-axis control and testing applications. For more information contact 
Delta Computer Systems, Inc., at (360)254-8688, or email technicalsales@deltamotion.com.  

 


